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6 June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 Educational Visit to Oxford Botanical Gardens – Monday 25 June 2018  
 
As part of our science topic on Living things and their habitat, Year 4 has the opportunity to take part in some 
interactive workshops at the Oxford Botanical Gardens. The workshops will introduce the children to the concept of 
sustainability and how Climate change has impacted our planet. During the day, the children will also be able to 
explore the different Glasshouses to gain an appreciation of the diversity of plant life and explore the Gardens to 
decide if they are eco-friendly.  
 
The children will be required to wear school uniform. Lunch may be eaten outside so please ensure your child has 
sun cream and a named sun hat. As part of our trip we will be looking at the environmental impact of waste and 
recycling. Please can you provide your child with a ‘waste-free’ packed lunch using little or no non-recyclable 
products all contained in a re-usable lunchbox that can be returned to school. The waste produced will be weighed 
and compared to the weight of any recyclable items in order to demonstrate how much we throw away. 
 
We would be grateful if you could send a voluntary contribution of £18.00 per child in order to cover the cost of 
coach hire to and from Oxford and for the workshops. If we do not receive adequate funding, unfortunately the trip 
may not be able to go ahead. 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.05 am in order to arrive at the gardens in time for the start of their first 
session. We will arrive back by the end of the school day. 
 
Please can you return the permission slip and the attached parental consent form, along with your voluntary 
contribution of £18.00 by Monday 18th June. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Ali and Mrs Churchman 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Monday 25 June 2018 – Educational Visit to Oxford Botanical Gardens 
 
Yes, I give permission for my child ________________________________ to attend the above trip.  I enclose a 
voluntary contribution of £18.00 in cash / cheque (cheques made payable to Hughenden Primary School). 
 
Signed: __________________________________   Date: _________________ 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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